
January 18, 1973 

Dr. Robe~t ~ . Bagdasarian 
4013 Dre~el Drive 
Binghamton, New York 13903 

Dear Dr. Bogda arian: 

We are extremal grateful for y our willingnes to 
be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity 
in donating $100 in yo ur capacity as a Steward . 
We ho e thi will be a beginning in esta liqhing 
true s~etardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin is being prepared for St-wards; 
a soon cs they are ready we wil l be verT plea ed 
to send you one which w earn stly hope ou will 
wear. 

It is ou hope that you wil l renew your >tewardshiP 
regularly each y ar, about which e will be in 
touch wi h you. 

Thank yo again, and very best wishes. 

Sincer lv, 

JA:aa Jack Ant ea sian 
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